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Memo to: LHS59 Classmates and Families 

Date: January 6, 2024 

Memo from: Editor of LHS59.org 

Just to let the class know, I appreciate your response to my November call for funds to 
pay 5 years in advance on the anticipated costs to maintain the LHS59.org domain as well 
as for the virus protection. 
 
Twenty-six of you contributed the amount needed to meet the goal of my request for 
funding. That will pay for the next 5 years. Thank you. 
 
Also, thank you for all your kind words about my memoirs. Remember, the intended best 
version of the text is the Kindle (PDF) version, in which I have now addressed your 
comments about punctuation, missing words, a few dead links, etc. The Kindle (PDF) 
version also now contains an updated Index and a Table of Contents where both now link 
to the respective chapters. I encourage you to buy the Kindle version because: 1) it is 
easier to read by being able to enlarge the font size, and 2) most of the known issues have 
been updated and corrected. 
 
The link that follows will provide additional information on my memoirs should you want to 
look into the book: https://www.i2massociates.com/downloads/AnecdotesRelease2023.pdf. Also, I see that 
many of you have already purchased the print version, either hardback or paperback. 
Thank you. I hope you enjoyed hearing about my life, which was certainly not boring, 
although getting old is as I am sure you will all agree. 
 
On other matters, the initial announcement has been made on the planning for our 65th 
Reunion via: LHS59.org website for the news. You will be receiving more news later in the 
year from Charlotte Mulrooney and others in the LHS59.org website. 
 
Michael D. Campbell 
Editor of the LHS59.org Website 
25707 Madison Falls Lane 
Katy, Texas 77494 
713-248-1708 
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